
 

ROYAL EMBASSY/CONSULATE OF  

THAILAND TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 15th  February, 2024 

Ref: Visa Support Letter  

Dear Sirs,  

We are Worldwide Partners Alliance (WPA) based in Hong Kong and represent an International Network with 291 

members with 497 offices in 102 countries worldwide. Our members are Freight Forwarders and Cargo Agents as 
well as Logistics Providers involved in International Trade. 

We will be holding our  

12th Annual Conference at Le Meridien Beach Resort Hotel – Phuket,  Thailand, from 13th till 16th October 2024 

We expect around 280 delegates to attend from +90 countries around the world. Full details of our conference can 
be found on our conference website:  http://conf.ourwpa.com  

We respectfully request that you extend a Visa to the following delegate(s) who are representing a company that 
is a member in good standing of WPA and whose details are as follows:  

 Company : 

Attendee Name  : 

Passport Country  : 

Passport Number :  

Spouse Name  : 

Should you have any questions, kindly contact the undersigned.  

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Worldwide Partners Alliance  
Peter van der Knaap, President  



 

Worldwide Partners Alliance, Ltd.  

Unit A115, 1/F., Lee Ka Industrial Building, 

No. 8  Ng Fong Street, 

San Po Kong - Kowloon, Hong Kong // email: admin@ourwpa.com 
- www.ourwpa.com  


